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OCTOBER-NOVEMBER, 2016
Frankes Are Honored at Annual Appreciation Event

Long-time volunteers George and Barbara
Franke received the Annis Askew Volunteer
Award at the annual Friends’ Volunteer
Appreciation event on September 17. The
award recognizes excellence in service to the
Friends and the Frankes certainly demonstrate
the meaning of service. For many years,
George served as President and Barb as
Volunteer Coordinator. Additionally, both have
been members of the Board and have devoted
countless hours to many committees and fundraising events. Both still give many
hours at the Sorting Place and train new volunteers to sort books. Additionally,
they can be seen at every book sale working before and during the sale. Look for
the Annis Askew Award plaque, newly inscribed with the Frankes’ names, on
display in the Library soon.

The Volunteer Appreciation event is a time to recognize all of our volunteers who
give so much of their time to the Friends, and to recognize a few outstanding
people in our organization. We enjoyed a “pastry-fest” while Marcia Lewis
presented a slide show of events and projects for the library made possible by
fundraising events sponsored by the Friends.

While every volunteer deserves an award, this year we recognized two "behind the
scenes" members for all their hard work and dedication. Nancy Baker was
recognized for her work as Membership Chair. This year, along with maintaining
membership records, Nancy worked tirelessly to transition to our new Wild
Apricot system. Pauline Denning, our newsletter editor of many years, does magic
every two months to create an informative, creative newsletter.

President Kathy Keeler highlighted our upcoming events: Loveland Loves to
Read, the Fall Used Book Sale, Loveland Lights, and gift wrapping at Barnes and
Noble in December. If you are one of our faithful volunteers and weren’t able to
attend the event this year, please know that you are appreciated! We hope to see
you next year.




Loveland Loves to Read Presents Kent Meyers

You’ve read The Work of Wolves by now? We hope so! This story gave us so much to discuss in book
groups across town. If you are reading this newsletter before October 4 or 5, you may still make it to one of
Janice Benedict’s fantastic discussion groups at the library. (October 4 at 9 a.m. or 6:30 p.m. or October 5
at 9 a.m.) No doubt you will also want to hear Kent Meyers share information about the experiences and
research he used to develop characters in this mysterious mystery!

Coming up soon is your opportunity to hear Kent Meyers give background to his writing on Monday
October 10, 7 p.m. at the Rialto. Tickets are available at the Rialto box office for $5.

Now, for an even bigger treat! It’s very special that the Loveland Loves to Read committee can offer
a Writing Workshop with the author of our chosen book. Kent Meyers is a widely experienced
teacher for all levels of writing expertise. There is no other opportunity where you can participate in
such a professional 3-hour Writing Workshop for only $25.00 registration! You won’t want to miss
this: Tuesday morning, October 11, 9 a.m. - noon, Loveland Public Library. There is a class size
limit, so hurry and contact Carol Morganti by email: 3morganticj@comcast.net or phone
970-613-2000 to check for space availability and submitting your check.

An informal luncheon lunch with Kent Meyers is also on October 11 at 1 p.m. at Biaggi's in Centerra.
Contact Carol Morganti @ 970-613-2000 or email 3morganticj@comcast.net to register and submit your
check for $32. Limited to 30 participants.

As this Community-Read year comes to a close, our committee says, "Thanks!" to each and every donor
who has helped us develop and improve our events each year. With your support, our community enthusiasm
has grown and grown. Wait until you hear what we have already scheduled for 2017! If you’re one of those
travelers who plans vacations a year in advance, be sure to save the third week of September, 2017 to be in
town for the next Loveland Loves to Read Author Visit! Details to come in your next newsletter!

Constant Contact Provides Improvements at the Sorting Place

In July, a group of volunteers from Constant Contact
arrived at the Sorting Place. Constant Contact is a
Loveland software company that helps small businesses
and non-profits maintain email contact with customers and
volunteers. Sorting Place Volunteer Art Grotenhuis and
two of the volunteers put a new roof on our storage shed
and completely repainted it. The rest of the volunteers
grouted the old windows and placed a shrink-film
insulating cover over them to help conserve energy use. No
more watching the curtains blow on a cold winter's day!
All this took place in less than four hours of hard work.
Helping were Matthew Lefevre, Nick Stratton, Jessica
Dallis, Sam Dallis, Nate Mote, Drew Donohoe and Alicia McGaugh, Thanks for a great job, Constant Contact!




Fall Used Book Sale

AN WITRRPONR

The fall book sale is right around the corner and you won’t want to miss it!

Members only: Friday, \
October 21- 4:00 p.m. — 7 p.m.
(You can join at the sale!)

Saturday, October 22 - 10 a.m. - 4
p-m.

Sunday, October 23 — 11 am. - 3
p-m.

Location: Thomas M. McKee 4-H
Youth & Community Building at
"The Ranch" Larimer County
Fairgrounds & Events Complex,
I-25 & Crossroads Blvd. (Exit 259)

. J

Prices on Friday and Saturday are: Hardback books - $2.50, Trade paperbacks - $2, Mass market paperbacks -
$1, Children’s books - $1 (one free for children 12 and younger). Sunday is bag day. You get all the books you
can fit in a standard shopping bag for $5. Bags of other sizes are slightly more.

Of course, we can always use help with all phases of the sale. Volunteer at folpl.wildapricot.org/volunteer

Loveland Lights Ushers in the Holiday Season

Loveland

Lights

Saturday, December 3 (9 a.m.- 6 p.m.) and Sunday, December 4 (1-5 p.m.) Loveland Lights, sponsored by
Friends of Loveland Public Library, will transform the library into a winter wonderland featuring decorated
trees, various crafters, local musicians, and activities and entertainment for kids of all ages. The always-popular
graham cracker gingerbread house workshops will be held in the children’s storytime room. The Friends will
host a holiday book and bake sale.

The theme for this year is HOLIDAY TRADITIONS AROUND THE WORLD. Children will be issued a
“passport” and will explore and learn about how different countries celebrate the holidays. There will be

country stations all around the library. Children’s “passports” will be stamped at each station and a surprise
awaits all who complete their travels.

The Annual Gingerbread Challenge will not be a part of this year’s celebration.
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Loveland Lights Ushers in the Holiday Season

(Continued from p. 3)

We are looking for volunteers to help us make this year’s event our best yet. If you would like to help us out
by...
* donating baked goods,
* helping at the Holiday book sale,
¢ working with children on gingerbread houses,
* greeting guests at the front desk,
e setting up and decorating the Christmas trees throughout the library during the week preceding
Loveland Lights,
e taking down and packing Christmas trees for next year,
* sharing your holiday snow village from around the world which will be safely displayed in the front
cases,
* volunteering wherever needed,

Contact Ruth McPherson at 970-667-9022, or Ursula Wooten at 970-776-9657 or mail to:
ursulawooten2309@comcast.com

New Website Goes Live
/‘ 3
U AP ricob
\‘ Build. Connect. Grow. Membership & more.

We hope you’ve been on the new website. If not, check it out! folpl.wildapricot.org. It’s full of information
about our organization and its many terrific activities. The website will let members manage their own accounts,
such as changing their address or paying membership dues.

Members MUST create a user name and password before they can access their accounts on Wild Apricot. To
do this, click on the LOG IN button at the top of the home page. It will offer members a place for user name and
password. Members' user name is their email address. The first time a member logs in, they must click the box
indicating they forgot their password and the system will email a form to create password information online.

We want to thank everyone who has been using the website for their patience and input; it’s greatly appreciated!
Additionally, we are extremely grateful to Lisa Blankenship, our new website manager, for all her work. If you
have website skills you want to share, there’s room for you on the website team! The best contact for Nancy or
Lisa is via the Contact Us feature on the website. Don’t worry if you’re not “online” - you’ll continue to get
membership renewal information through the mail.

Shop at AmazonSmile
and Amazon will make
a donation to:

Get started

amazon P.4




Patron Level Naming Contest Has a Winner!

Last June, the Friends’ Board voted to change membership dues to ensure that they were simple to understand
and affordable. We eliminated a few categories, and added four Patron Levels to make renewing memberships
easier for those members who customarily include a donation with their membership. Soon after, we asked you
for help in naming those patron levels and promised a prize to the winning submission. Seven of our members
submitted interesting and clever ideas, which we carefully considered. It was difficult to choose, but we’re
happy to announce that Janice Benedict is our winner. Janice, being a great lover of books and very
knowledgeable about authors, submitted a list of authors to choose from. Our patron levels are now called:

* John Steinbeck Level for a combined renewal and contribution of $35
* Ernest Hemingway Level for a combined renewal contribution of $50
* Willa Cather Level for a combined renewal contribution of $75
* Mark Twain Level for a combined renewal contribution of $100

Each of these membership levels is good for up to 4 people at same address.

Janice received a library book bag and a gift certificate for the book sale for her winning idea, which we
presented at the Volunteer Appreciation Event on September 17. We want to thank her and all our members
who submitted suggestions for the time and creativity that each gave to this project.

Reporting Volunteer Hours is Vital

If you’ve volunteered for Friends’ events or ongoing activities, you know that we always ask you to record the
number of hours spent. So, what do we do with that information?

Internally, we want it to understand what is happening and acknowledge the work people do. But, when we are
applying for grants or listing our organization in public donation sites, we need the information. The Library
staff regularly applies for grants to supplement their budget and the funds provided by Friends for
programming. Grants frequently ask how many people a proposed program will benefit and what level of
community support supports the library. The count of number of volunteers and number of hours volunteered is
proof of support for Loveland Public Library. The completed volunteer time sheets prove the hours and people
are real. We’re sure we would seriously underestimate the number of people and volunteer hours without them.
As an example, we recently applied to be part of the Colorado Gives Day program which required us to report
community support.

But our volunteer records for 2015 had some gaps. Our dedicated member Sandy Luna
(sIncl2982(@msn.com) records volunteer hours that are reported. With your help, Sandy will have much
more complete totals when we update the Colorado Gives Day website information next year. So, keep track of
your hours and turn them in, please!

R PIARTRIE I

Bimonthly Volunteer Report

July - 61 Volunteers; 493 Hours

August- 60 Volunteers; 489 Hours «

THANK YOU!!
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Library News
Friends Celebration Week

Friends ofthe
Loveland
Library

Friends of Libraries groups have their very own national week of celebration, October 16 - 22. The staff and
patrons of Loveland Public Library have many, many reasons to celebrate and appreciate the efforts of the
Friends of the Loveland Public Library Foundation, Inc. Funds provided by the Friends support the summer
reading activities and performers, programs like Kevin Cook’s nature series, basic computer classes and the
upcoming Author Showcase. And, of course, Loveland is fortunate to welcome the 13™ Loveland Loves to Read
author, Kent Meyers, in October. A special thank you is in order to all the Friends volunteers, board leaders and
members.

Blood Drive

Bonfils Blood Center’s will hold Blood Drives at the library on Monday, October 3 from 9:30 a.m. - 2 p.m. and
again on Monday, November 28 also from 9:30 a.m. - 2 p.m. For more information or to schedule an
appointment contact Bonfils Appointment Center at 303-363-2300 or http://www.bonfils.org. Walk-ins are
usually accommodated as well. Donors are encouraged to eat a good meal and drink water prior to donating.

Authors and Readers to Gather for the 2016 Loveland Public Library
Local Author Showcase

On Saturday, November 12, the Loveland Public Library will be the site of a unique “double-header” for
authors and readers alike! Over 100 local authors, both published and aspiring, will gather throughout the day,
and 1n the afternoon hundreds of enthusiastic readers will cruise the Library Galleria to meet the published
authors. The event is the Second Annual Loveland Public Library Author Showcase, and it promises to be an
exciting event for both the authors and the readers of Northern Colorado.

The morning session, 9:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m., is entitled “Get Yourself Published: Learn from Experienced
Professionals About Traditional Publishing and More,” opens with a keynote address by successful Northern
Colorado author, writing coach, and marketing consultant Teresa Funke (www.teresafunke.com).

The keynote will be followed by a panel discussion with local authors Carrie Visintainer
(www.freeyourwild.com), Preethi Fernando (www.preethifernando.com), and Todd Mitchell
(www.toddmitchellbooks.com), who all have taken different paths to successfully publish their works. During
the morning session, eight lucky participants will be chosen by lottery to participate in an individual coaching
session with Teresa that afternoon. Interested writers can register for the morning session at http://tinyurl.com/
LAS2016MS or link from the Loveland Public Library website at www.lovelandpubliclibrary.org

The public is invited and encouraged to attend the afternoon portion of the event, 1:30 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. It will
provide published authors with the opportunity to showcase their works, talk with hundreds of members of the
reading public, and sell books. At the same time, patrons will have a chance browse the author tables in the
Library Galleria, to discover and interact with the wide array of talented authors working among us and even
take home a copy of what may be the next New York Times bestseller!

(Continued on p. 7)
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Authors and Readers to Gather for the 2016 Loveland Public Library
Local Author Showcase
(Continued from p. 6)

Registration for showcased authors has closed for this year, but if you have questions about any portion of the
Showcase, or are interested in being notified in advance of possible future author showcase events, please
contact Caroline Hilligoss, Registrar, at caroline.hilligoss@loveland publiclibrary.org, or 970-962-2765. Mark
November 12 Loveland Public Library Author Showcase on your calendar now!

This event is generously sponsored by the Friends of the Loveland Public Library.

&3¢ Loveland
2> Public Library

Where you can!

Ballot Issues Forum

The Library will be hosting the League of Women Voters on October 6 from 6:30 p.m. - 8 p.m. In this highly
charged political year, the League of Women Voters will present a balanced talk about the state and local ballot
issues. They will review the pros and cons of each issue and how they might impact your life if they are
passed.This forum will be held in the Gertrude Scott Meeting Room. For more information contact Amy
Phillips at 970-962-2402 or via email at reference@cityofloveland.org.

Dia de los Muertos: A Cultural Celebration

Join Loveland LULAC, the Loveland Public Library, and Loveland Museum and Gallery for two days in
November celebrating Mexico’s most famous holiday, Dia de los Muertos or Day of the Dead. This colorful
and rich tradition will be celebrated on Thursday, November 3 at the Loveland Museum and Gallery - Foote
Gallery from 5:30 p.m. - 7 p.m.

A second celebration is scheduled at the Loveland Public Library on Sunday, November 6 from 1 p.m. to 4
p.m. with folklorico dancing, music, altar displays, and traditional Mexican food. Both celebrations are free.
For more information contact Robert Ayala at 970-962-2591 or via email at Robert.Ayala@cityofloveland. org.

Adult Book Discussions

The Adult Book Discussion Groups meet on the first Tuesday of the month at 9 a.m. and 6:30 p.m. and on the
following Wednesday at 9 a.m. in the Erion Room. The groups choose their own reading by ballot. Please note that
due to concerns about the availability of some of the groups' chosen titles, our schedule will change, beginning with
the December meeting. Revised schedules will be available at the groups' October and November meetings and at
the Adult Services desk, 962-2402.

(Continued on p. 8)
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Adult Book Discussions
(Continued from p. 7)

On Tuesday, October 4, and Wednesday, October 5, we will discuss this year's Loveland
Loves to Read title, The Work of Wolves in preparation for author Kent Meyers' visit to the
Rialto Theater on Monday, October 10. Memorable characters, pitch-perfect dialog, and the
glorious South Dakota setting combine in this morally complex tale of responsibility, abuse
of power, justice and retribution.

Our title for November 1 and 2 is Jonathan Evison's novel, This Is Your Life, Harriet
Chance! in which the 78 year old heroine sets out on an Alaskan cruise, hoping for a new
lease on life, and instead experiences a revelatory journey into her past, brought on by the
arrival of her estranged daughter.

Kent Meyers

Holidays on the Cheap

Laura Daily, journalist, consumer advocate and owner of www.milehighonthecheap.com will present Holidays
on the Cheap at the library on Saturday, October 22 from 10 a.m. - noon in the Gertrude B. Scott Room. The
holidays can be joyful or stressful. This program offers a fast moving look at how to survive and thrive during
the holiday season without burning a hole in your wallet. Learn how to prepare for Black Friday and Cyber
Monday. As always, in true Mile High on the Cheap style we’ll have a door prize. If weather causes a
cancellation, the makeup day will be October 29, 10 a.m. For questions or additional information contact Bobbi
Benesh at 962-2401 or via email at bobbi.benesh@cityofloveland.org.

Wandering Botanist

Our Wandering Botanist Kathy Keeler continues to share her worldwide travels with local plant lovers. On
October 12, at 12 noon she will feature the island nation of Japan and its distinctive culture. The Japanese use
of plants reflects this culture in both practical and aesthetic ways. This program will focus on plants and
landscape in central Japan.

November 9, at 12 noon, Kathy will discuss plant life in Kauai, Hawaii. Kauai is the oldest of the inhabited
islands with ancient volcanoes worn down to spectacular canyons, leaping waterfalls and glorious beaches. The
indigenous and imported plants, growing in Kauai are equally glorious. This presentation focuses on the plants
and landscape of this fascinating old island.
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Nature Programs

Kevin Cook’s programs on October 4 & 5 are titled On the Wing: Everything about Birds and Birding. His
November 1 & 2 programs are titled Celebrating Life: Everything About Wildlife Festivals. The Tuesday
programs are held at 12:00 noon and 2:00 p.m. The Wednesday programs begin at 6:00 p.m. All are held in the
Gertrude Scott Meeting Room and funded by the Friends of the Library. For questions or additional information
contact Bobbi Benesh at 962-2401 or via email at bobbi.benesh@cityofloveland. org.

Dreamwalkers

This BBC film, The Dreamwalkers, about how we learn and why we sometimes don't, will

be part of a program commemorating the 20th anniversary of the death of Idries Shah, an

author who became known for writing 7he Sufis in 1964. [(l R 1 ex
That book was followed by more than twenty others, notably Learning How to Learn, The Sufis qC}
Wisdom of the Idiots and Thinkers of the East. Many adults have remarked that Shah's a

books and other materials have helped them learn almost anything they choose to study. @hah
Shah’s publications grow out of a centuries old tradition, mostly in the Middle East, &

sometimes referred to as Sufism. Many accomplishments, even in the West, both in the
humanities and sciences, have their origins in this way of thinking.

Today, Sufis are often cited as an influence for peace in the Middle East. Sufis don't shy away from helping
accelerate one's spiritual progress, regardless of formal religion. Sufis books for children will be on display, too.
The program starts at 6:30 p.m., Tuesday, November 22 in the Gertrude Scott Meeting Room. For more
information call Roger Schultz at 970-227-7267.

Genealogy on the Internet

ancestry

On October 1 at 9:30 a.m., Bob Larson with the Larimer County Genealogical Society will present this free
three hour workshop which includes a one hour presentation on three popular online genealogy databases:
HeritageQuest.com, Ancestry.com and FamilySearch.org. During the last 2 hours, Society volunteers will help
attendees with their family trees, research their ancestors, utilize the databases and answer questions.
Registration is required. Register at www.lcgsco.org/education. This class typically fills up through advance
registration. Class will be held in the iLearn Classroom on the 2™ floor of the library. For questions or
additional information contact Bobbi Benesh at 962-2401 or via email at bobbi.benesh@cityofloveland.org.

War Talks with Joe Bowden

Join Joe Bowden on Wednesday, November 16 at 6:30 p.m. in the Gertrude B. Scott Room for a program titled
Act of Compassion in War. Wars have always brought out the worst in human behavior and often shown cruelty
that shocks us decades to centuries later. Even in the worst of times, human
beings are capable of acts of compassion and empathy that often require putting
their own lives at risk. No registration is required for this program. For
questions or additional information contact Bobbi Benesh at 962-2401 or via
email at bobbi.benesh@cityofloveland.org.
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Symphony Music Presentation and Lecture Series

Jim Found will discuss Shostakovich Symphony No. 12’s slow somber melodies in the strings alternating with
peppy woodwind tunes, then condensing into a recurring tune with an emotive leap. Join him on October 10, at
6:30 p.m. in the Library Erion Room.

On November 14, the subject will be Haydn Symphony No. 104 which has an air of martial importance
preceding intricate string parts. It is full of surprises, line unexpected pauses and accents. This program will be
at 6:30 p.m. in the Library Erion Room. For questions or additional information contact Bobbi Benesh at
962-2401 or via email at bobbi.benesh@cityofloveland.org.

Understanding Credit Scores

Understanding how the credit scoring system works can save you time and money. Lenders, landlords,
insurance companies, and employers all use credit reports or scores to make decisions that can impact your
financial health. Learn how to obtain your reports and scores plus get specific strategies to improve your score.
Join us on October 18 at 6:30 p.m. in the Library Erion Room. For more information contact Amanda
Armstrong at 970-962-2759 or via email at mailto:amanda.armstrong@cityofloveland.org.

Life Reimagined Checklist

What’s next in your life? Gain insight into where you are and where you want to go. The class includes
practical tools to help you plan your next move. Backed by decades of research, here is a step-by-step approach
to making changes in your life...including financial changes. Join us on Tuesday, November 15 at 6:30 p.m. in
the Erion Room. For more information contact Amanda Armstrong at 970-962-2759 or via email at
mailto:amanda.armstrong@cityofloveland.org

Children's Library News
Club 345 STREAM Investigators

We have a new program for school aged children in the 37, 4™ and 5™ grades every Thursday afternoon at 4 p.m.

STREAM stands for science, technology, reading, engineering, art and math. Kids will be introduced to robots,
participate in science experiments, get crazy with crafts and much more. For more information contact Cindi
Pfeiffer at 962-2754 or via email at cindi.pfeiffer@cityofloveland.org.

Kids will be introduced to robots, participate in science experiments, get crazy with crafts and much more. For
more information contact Cindi Pfeiffer at 962-2754 or via email at cindi.pfeiffer@cityofloveland.org

P.10



Read Aloud Loveland Pajama Night

ead Aloud Loveland will be presenting its Pajama Night on Tuesday, October 25 at 6:30 p.m. at Loveland

ublic Library. Preschoolers and their families are invited to wear their pajamas to listen to bedtime stories.

ach family will receive a free book to take home. Last year volunteer readers used all the meeting rooms and
various corners and over 150 books were distributed.

[Read Aloud Loveland is a nonprofit organization that promotes the educational development of young children
by training volunteers to read aloud to groups of children, by educating parents on the values and techniques of
reading aloud and by gifting books for home use. Funding for this year’s pajama party was provided by
[Elevations Credit Union. For additional information call 667-9110.

Northern Colorado Reading Initiative

|Parents, are you looking for ways to support your struggling reader? Start your child's school year out right by
coming to learn about the ways your community is helping to get your child reading. A parent support meeting
sponsored by NoCo Reading Initiative will be held Wednesday October 19 and November 16 at 6 p.m. in the
|[Erion Room at the Loveland Public Library. The NCRI usually meets monthly on the fourth Wednesday of the
month.

The NoCo Reading Initiative is a local non-profit group founded by Angela Bau-Madsen. She is a mom who
wants to share what she has learned while advocating for her daughter with others. The group provides grants to
individuals so they can receive specialized effective tutoring. They also have helpful recommended resources
on their website http:/nocoreading.org.

Angela has created some useful games that the library is hoping to get into circulation soon. We plan to co-host
a Family Game night on November 16 at 6 p.m. and create a book display that month which happens to be
National Dyslexia Awareness month. For more information contact Jane Askham at 970-962-2587 or via email

at mailto:jane.askham(@ cityofloveland.org.
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Saturday, Oct. 22, 2016, 3 pm - 4:30 pm ®
The People’s Market on 4th Street between West Railroad & Garfield
www.WorldSingingDay.org/loveland
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resented by World Singing Day

Sponsored by Loveland Public Library, The
People’s Market, LULAC, City of Loveland
Community Partnerships, and Namaqua Center
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Storytimes

Music and Movement meets each 1* and 3™ Thursday at 10 a.m. and again at 11 a.m. in the Community Room
of the Loveland Outlet Mall, 5661 McWhinney Blvd. Kids have fun with rhythm and music as they join in fun
action songs. Look for the blue Library flag. All ages are welcome for this program.

Our new Bi-lingual Storytime is held every Thursday morning at 11 a.m. in the Runschmunkle Reading Room.
Activities include finger plays, songs and books. Repetition is important at this age and gives little ones
familiarity with activities. Bubbles are always a closing time favorite.

This is for ages 0 to 3 years. O.@H'S Sto
Family Storytime meets Thursdays at 4:15 p.m. in the Runschmunkle . T'M
Reading Room. All ages are welcome to join us for read aloud fun. If

your 3", 4™ or 5" grader is attending Club 345, bring the rest of the *

family to Family Storytime. For more information on any Storytime
Program contact the Children’s Division at 962-2587.

Open House

Celebrate Lights On Afterschool, a national campaign that brings awareness to the urgency of afterschool
programs, by dropping in to the teenseen open house. Take a tour of the space and learn about the
programming, engagement, and impact the library has on Loveland teens. Parents, teachers, government
officials, community members...all are welcome! Refreshments and light snacks provided.

Join us Thursday, October 20, 4:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. For more information contact Amber Holmes at 962-2797
or via email at mailto:amber.holmes@cityofloveland.org.

@ LIGHTS ON AFTERSCHOOL
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Is it time to update your membership?

JOIN (OR RENEW) THE FRIENDS

Membership Category (Check one) Thank you for printing clearly

Name(s)

Individual, regardless of age - $10

Families (up to 4 people @ the same address) - $15 | Mailing Address

____John Steinbeck Level - $35 City/State/Zip
____ Emest Hemingway Level - $50
____Willa Cather Level - $75 Phone
____ Mark Twain Level - $100 Email
Lifetime Friend - $750 (payable in one payment or
payments of $150 over 5 years, individual or couple) _______May we notify you by email when the newsletter is
Non-Profit Organization Membership (up to 5 available for reading online? Otherwise, we will send you a paper
individuals) - $50/year copy.
____Business Membership (up to 5 individuals and M | o
recognition as Friends Member Business) - $100/year ay we contact you about volunteering?
_____Additional Optional Contribution (Please indicate TOTAL PAID: Check (to FOLPLF) $
amount and designate a Fund, if you wish)
$ designated for Cash$__ Disc/Visa, MasterCard $ __
at the library. Card # Exp

I_



Friends Photo Gallery

Annual Volunteer Appreciation Event
Coy Hall, First United Methodist Church
September 17, 2017

Annis Askew ervice Award Winners
George & Barbara Franke

Virginia Tanner admires a beautiful
"pastry-fest" refreshement table

meadis o Y - el N

Volunteers Donna Oswald, Kathy McMa, Board Member
Sandy Reynolds and Jackie Henderson

Vice-Presiden Ellen
Shepherd recognizes
Janice Benedict, winner of
the "Name the Patron
Levels Membership"
Contest
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Friends Photo Gallery

Annual Volunteer Appreciation Event
Coy Hall, First United Methodist Church
September 17, 2017

Friends Funding

Volunteers enjoy friends, refreshments and
recognition awards at Annual Appreciation
Event

Director of the LoveIandLibrary
Marcia Lewis outlines all the
library programs that the Friends
of the Library funds

President Kathy
) Keeler
welcomes
volunteers

Nancy Baker acknowledges
Volunteer of the Year Award for
transitioning Friends' website to

Wild Apricot

Vice-President Ellen Shepherd recognizes
Pauline Denning for her work as editor of the
Friends' newsletter, The Need to Know




